
Dear Gayman Families,
We will be holding a school wide soft 

pretzel sale on Friday, November 11th! All profits 
will be donated to the WOUNDED WARRIOR 
PROJECT. In order to make sure every child who 
wants a pretzel gets one, we are asking you to 
preorder your pretzels.  Please submit this form 
and your payment to your child’s classroom 
teacher by Friday, November 4th.

Please be sure to submit a separate order 
form for each child in your household. They will be 
delivered to your child on November 11th. Pretzels 
are $1 each and multiple pretzels can be ordered!

Thank you for your support of our fundraising 
efforts. 

Sincerely,
Gayman Student Council

______ # of pretzels

______ alternative snack 
(provided for students with 
gluten intolerance)

_______ amount enclosed

_______________
Child’s name

_______________
Teacher Name and Grade Level

Pretzel Day


